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June 2016,

Y4 Trip to the Green Britain Centre

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our ‘Changes’ Topic, children will be given the opportunity to visit the Green 
Britain Centre at Swaffham to enhance their learning about different renewable energy 
sources and changes that we could make in the future.

All classes will be taking part on the trip on the same day, which is Monday 27th June 2016. 
The visit will take place entirely within the normal school day, with children due to arrive back 
before the end of school so they may return home as they would any other day. 

On the day of the visit to the Green Britain Centre, we kindly ask that you provide them with 
a packed lunch. Those children eligible for free school meals will be provided with a school 
packed lunch from the school’s kitchen.

Children will be expected to be in their normal school uniform for the trip and although 
everything is close together we would still recommend a light weight coat to be taken. 
Especially in light of the current summer weather we are experiencing!

There will be no need for children to bring any money with them on this trip.

Should you have any questions please feel free to let me know.

Yours sincerely,

Mr N Wade

Y4 Leader 


